
 

 

To:    VHA Advisory Board Members 
From:  Phil Walker – VHA President 
Re:       VHA Advisory Board information - In lieu of August 12, 2020 Meeting 
Date:   August 10, 2020  
 
Treasurer Report:       SEE ATTACHED 3 pages 
 
Old Business 

 Website-Membership Listings & Renewals: Area Vice Presidents were 
emailed the list of March & April 2020 non-renewals for follow up with 
phone calls to learn reason for non-renewal and to encore renewing VHA 
membership.  North VP Joan Testa reported that her area has been 
completed with the majority of people stating they will renew membership. 
Covid-19 restrictions having caused temporary cancelation of New Resident 
Night has reduced the number of new memberships.  

 Website Titles of Service: Four categories of VHA service have been selected 
for the new website: “Event; Education; Public Service; Meetings.”  Tangent 
Media will add these as it builds the new website. 

 Membership Committee:  A survey was sent to members to be returned by 
September 1, 2020.  The name of each member will be entered into a 
drawing for a $100 gift card.   

 Helping Hands (HH) Update – The VHA office is being used temporarily by 
HH to repair equipment under air conditioning.  A release form for 
distributing equipment has been updated. 

New Business 

 Appointment: New VP South – Michael (Mike) Dollard is the newly 
appointed VP South.  Mike has named Joe Elliott as Interim Assistant VP 
South. 

  Vice Presidents – Reports: Vice Presidents (VP) will be providing area 
reports at Senior Staff (SS) meetings.   

 Strategic Planning:  Strategic Planning is part of VHA Policy.  A person will be 
appointed to oversee this responsibility and reach out to others to assist. 

 September General Meeting:  The September General Meeting planned for 
September 9, 2020 is cancelled due to Covid-19 restrictions.  The featured 



 

 

presenter UF Health The Villages will be contacted for other options for 
bringing information to our members.   

 
Please contact your area Vice President and/or Phil Walker 4ianeknfl@gmail.com   
if you have any questions/concerns related to this information.  They will report 
your input during the next SS meeting. 
 
NOTE:  FYI – Director at Large Walter Martin is home now trying to recover from 
health issues.   
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